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1. SUMMARY 

A short life working group is being put in place by NHS Highland to 
consider proposals for a Methadone Clinic to be based in 
Campbeltown. The Area Committee are invited to nominate a 
member to participate in the working group. 

  
2. RECOMMENDATION 

That the Committee consider making a short term appointment to the 
working group. 

  
3. BACKGROUND 
 Locality Manager, John Dreghorn, NHS Highland has written to 

confirm that they intend to form a short life working group to consider 
proposals for a Campbeltown based methadone clinic. Given the 
broad public interest in this matter he has invited the area committee 
to consider whether they wish to have a representative included 
within the working group.  

  
  
 
 
For more information please contact: 
 
Alison Younger 
Area Customer Services Manager 
Argyll and Bute Council 
01546 604558 
Alison.younger@argyll-bute.gov.uk 


